
BHS	PTSO	Meeting	

November	10,	2016	

Members	in	attendance:	Julie	Crawford,	Lori	Eike,	Adrian	Lara,	Michelle	Keyser,	Amber	Boriskie,	and	Patty	Hendrix	
	
Call	to	Order	12:06	
	
Approval	of	Minutes:	Lori	Eike	motioned	that	the	minutes	be	approved.	Amber	Boriskie	2nd	the	motion.		
	
Treasurer’s	Report:	(Lori	Eike)	We	had	a	deposit	from	Pilger’s	Tires	for	$500.00	for	winning	the	facebook	contest.		GBB	shirts	
for	$130.00.	There	was	an	adjustment	made	between	GBB	and	membership.		Our	ending	balance	is	$21,024.76.	
	
Principal’s	Report:	(Julie	Crawford)	Tardies	have	been	a	problem	for	many	students	these	last	few	months.		Passing	schedule	is	
being	slightly	adjusted	with	some	built	in	extra	minutes	at	the	beginning	of	the	day.		No	classes	will	be	shortened,	and	no	
change	in	start	and	finish	time.	
	
Go	Big	Blue	(Julie)	–GBB	is	planning	to	sell	shirts	at	the	basketball	game	next	Tuesday,	Nov.	15.	
	
Teacher	Appreciation	(Amber)	–	The	Potato	lunch	for	teachers	will	be	Friday,	Nov	18.		Potatoes	will	be	ordered,	and	Amber	will	
be	purchasing,	fixings	and	salad	with	TA	budget.		We	will	not	do	drinks,	as	most	teachers	already	have	their	own.		It	will	be	held	
in	the	Library,	and	a	few	volunteers	are	needed,	beginning	around	10:30.		
	
Honor	Roll	Lunch	(Julie)	–	Honor	Roll	lunch	will	be	held	on	the	same	day	as	TA	lunch,	also	in	the	library.		This	will	allow	us	to	
float	our	volunteers	between	both	events.		An	e-mail	asking	for	volunteers	will	be	sent	next	week.		Pizza	Rolls,	candy	and	soft	
drinks	will	be	served.		Pizza	rolls	will	be	ordered	from	Double	Dave’s.		First	batch	will	be	picked	up	from	George	Bush.		Michelle	
Keyser	noted	that	a	BISD	parent	manages	the	store	on	Rock	Prairie	and	has	been	very	helpful	if	we	would	like	to	try	them.			
	
Scholarships	(Julie)	–	Scholarship	information	for	the	BHS	PTSO	scholarship	is	due	to	the	GO	center	before	December	2.		We	
will	need	a	committee	of	non-senior	parents	to	serve	on	this	committee	in	the	spring.		Julie	Crawford	will	chair,	as	she	has	
served	on	this	committee	before	and	has	no	graduating	senior.			
	
There	will	be	no	December	meeting.		Our	next	meeting	will	be	January	19.		This	is	the	third	Thursday	of	the	month,	as	the	
second	Thursday	of	January	is	two	days	after	returning	from	Christmas	break.			
	
	
Meeting	Adjourned	12:40	
	


